

Park Forest Preschool

www.parkforestpreschool.org

STAFF:

Barbara Geist, Director Lisa Cocolin Heather Fields Sheri Vidunas

BOARD OF DIRECTORS:

Gail Addison Guss, Chair Joel Weidner, Treasurer Cathy Shannon,

Asst. Treasurer Beth Raydo, Secretary

Mandy Brajuha
Lee Ellenberger
David Gaines
Joyce Hall
Dorsey Houtz
Mary Jane Johnson
Maggie Kozak
Michelle Swope
Cathy Vandenberg
Rhonda Walker



January 7, 2015

Dear School Wires,

Another Holiday Season has passed, and once again we are thankful for your kindness and generosity you have extended to our children and families. What you have done will be felt long after the excitement of the Holiday Season has dwindled and we are back to living our normal day to day lives.

Without your generous support we would not be as successful in helping the families in our program. Thank you for providing each child in our program with the gift of play through your toy donation. We are so glad that there is a fun gift in their box for the children to open and play with. We often take what we consider the basic necessities for granted in our lives, but to many of our families basic necessities are often the items they most often need. Knowing that people recognize and value the mission and work we do here at Park Forest Preschool is a blessing in our lives and the lives of the children and families we serve. Thank you for your continued support for our children, families, and staff.

Our goal is to continue to provide FREE quality early childhood education, a warm and nurturing environment where everyone feels loved and accepted; a place where everyone can grow socially, emotionally, physically and academically. We certainly would not be here without continued support from our community and from organizations such as yours. Thank you for your dedication to this mission.

Kindly, Barbara Leist

Barbara Geist

Director